[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening students and families, semester one district exams and final exams will take place this week.  A letter with detailed information, including the exam schedule, was given to all students through Math classes last week.  Please make sure your student is prepared daily for each exam and that they arrive to school on time.  It is our expectation that students be present in all classes all week.  Teachers will continue with academic instruction after their exam day and they will be previewing and introducing quarter 3 content.

Student Services is busy preparing for the 2016-2017 Registration Season.  In order to get the information to students and parents in a timely manner, the date for the Dual Enrollment vs. Advanced Placement Parent meeting has been moved to February 11th and the Student Lunch and Learn on the same topic moved to February 17th.  Please sign up for these workshops on our Student Services page on the WRHS website.  If you are a freshman parent, be sure to sign up for the Parent Information meeting called “High School Basics.”  If you have any questions, please email or call Cathy Billington in Student Services.

The next All Pro Dads meeting will be held tomorrow night, Monday, January 11th from 6 to 7 PM in the Cafeteria.  Come join us and team up with other WRHS Dads, sons and daughters.  The purpose of All Pro Dads is to learn strategies to help you communicate more effectively with one another.  Its fun and its free, we hope to see you there!

Thank you and have a good evening!
